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Withdrawal of formulary recommendation number 002  
(issued August 2013): 

Degludec insulin 100 units/ml (Flextouch pen and penfill cartridges) 

for diabetes 

This formulary recommendation has been withdrawn as it has 

been updated and re-issued following a formulary submission 

for use in paediatrics.  

The new recommendation (059) for insulin degludec can be 

found  here . The transfer of care document for insulin degludec 

can be found here 

 . 

Please contact lamccg.medicinesoptimisation@nhs.net for 
further information.  
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